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Message from Mr Billings 

 
 
Hello everyone 
 
Even as we approach the tenth week of lockdown, it's amazing to see the amount of work, good 
will and community spirit still being employed by our Bishop Ullathorne community. This  
newsletter is full of examples of the Ullathorne Way, from teaching staff, students and parents and 
carers alike.  
 
We have recently received notification from the Department for Education that some re-opening 
of schools for Year 10 and 12 students may be able to happen from Monday 15 June. We are  
currently finalising what this will look like and, as soon as we are able to do this as safely as  
possible ,we will let parents know. Thank you for your patience. 
 
Sadly, it is seeming increasingly unlikely that children in Years 7, 8 and 9 will be with us before  
September. Even if this is the case, we will continue to ensure that work is set and keep in contact 
as much as we can to try to support you in your efforts at home. Please do contact us if there is 
anything which we can do to help. 
 
Until we meet again. 
 
Best wishes and God bless. 
 
Mr Billings 

Please keep up-to-date with school information by following us on Twitter and Facebook 

Weekly Worship 

 

Every student has been sent 

our first weekly worship 

presentation. This is      

something which our  

students can do on their 

own or with their family. 

 

Please encourage your 

child to take time to look 

though this. 

National Children's Gardening Week  

 

National Children's Gardening Week is during our 

Half Term. As most Gardening Centres are now 

open, why not get involved and find a 

project that suits you and your garden. 

Here is some brief information and a link 

for you to explore. Don't forget to share 

with us what you have been up to. 

 

https://

www.childrensgardeningweek.co.uk/ 



 

Remember you are loved and important. 

Hello everyone 

I hope that you are all keeping safe and well and finding lots of silver linings 

in this lockdown. 

I am so sorry that we cannot see you all for a catch up and a chat. Please 

remember, if you do need to talk or have any prayer intentions for me, you 

can email me on l.stundon@bishopullathorne.co.uk 

Stay safe. God bess. 

Lauren 

Lay Chaplain 

Kindness and COVID-19 

Heavenly Father, we come in 

thanks giving for all of the kindness 

we are able to witness during 

these times of real difficulty. 

We thank you for the selfless acts 

of kindness given every day by all 

key workers. 

For those volunteering to help the 

vulnerable, for all of the rainbows, 

for the sense of community we 

get at 8pm every Thursday.  

Help each of us to be beacons of 

kindness as we navigate this       

ever-changing world. Always      

remembering to practise the 

Ullathorne way. 

We ask this prayer through Christ 

our Lord. Amen. 

Chaplaincy 

Mental Health Awareness Week 

In a world where you can be anything, be 

kind.  

Be kind to others.  

Be kind to yourself.  

Spread a little kindness wherever you go.  

Jesus taught us how to practise kindness 

when he forgave those who hurt him, 

showed compassion to the sick and helped 

those on the outside of society. 

“Everyone who drinks this water will be thirsty 

again, but whoever drinks the water I give 

them will never thirst. Indeed, the water I 

give them will become in them a spring of 

water welling up to eternal life.” – John 4:13 

How can you use these examples to       

practise kindness during Mental Health 

Awareness Week? 

mailto:l.stundon@bishopullathorne.co.uk


 

Knelm Youth Trust has so many         

opportunities for us to take some time 

to be closer to God in prayer and         

worship. All of the events can be 

watched on their social media ac-

counts. Every week a new list of events 

is shared.  

This can be seen on the school of Knelm 

Facebook page. 

www.instagram.com/soli_kyt/ 

www.facebook.com/altoncastlekyt/ 

May the month of Mary 

During the month of May, BCYS has been 

saying the rosary and sharing reflections on 

their Facebook page. 

During half term, please take some time to 

say the rosary.  

Take 5 Tuesday! 

At 11am every Tuesday, we encourage our entire Bishop Ullathorne community to stop, 

be still and spend 5 minutes in prayer and reflection. 

Even though we cannot be together we can find great comfort and support in knowing 

that we are all together in prayer at 11am every Tuesday. 

Set a reminder in your phone, make space for it, create intentions. 



 

 

 

 

 

Please use the school website for any Office 365 and Show My Homework login issues 

The Coventry School Nursing         

Newsletter has lots of useful links and       

resources for you and your family        

related to health and mental well     

being. A copy of this can be found on 

our website in the Covid-19 section. 

Coventry School Nursing Service 



Examples of good work 

We are very proud of all of our students and the work which they have been producing while working 

from home. We would like to celebrate some of their work over the coming weeks. 

 

 

Students have been very busy 

with their Art Textiles work. Here 

is some brilliant work from: 

Lilly - Under the sea task 

Jack - Analysis of the Great British 

Sewing Bee 

Millie - Artists Research 

Roderick - Hawaiian shirt design 

Sarah – Research 

Grace—Learning a new skill.     

Woollen Heart  



 

 

Eadie and Katie in Year 7 and their work on 

Creation Stories. 

Eve in Year 7 has completed some lovely work 

on the Beatitudes. 

Grace in Year 9 has been working very 

hard on her maths and has achieved 

some great results. 

Mrs Boyle would like to congratulate the following Year 10 

students for their great Good and Evil work: 

Connie, Lauren, Eben, Ozzy and Tarian. 

Mrs Frenguelli has been very       

impressed with Liam’s maths work 

(Year 7). 



 

 

Jacob in Year 7 and his work on castles. 

 

Benjamin has produced a wonderful written     

response in his Drama GCSE work 

Isla in Year 7 and her medieval menu. 

Evannie in Year 7 and her work on castles. 



 

 

Mr Griffiths would like to     

celebrate some of the         

wonderful work being          

produced by his History       

students. Well done to Grace 

Year 9, Martha Year 9,          

Santiago Year 8 and           

Gracie-Mae in Year 7. 

Miss Durkan has been impressed with 

the work being produced by 7P. Here 

is just a selection of the work students 

have shared with her. 



 

 Isolated. A piece of creative writing 

by Anne in Year 10  

Mrs Barker has asked her students 

to write about doing the right 

thing. 



 

 

Tamara in Year 9 has been working 

on a new topic . 

Bartosz in Year 10 has completed 

his independent revision and      

extended writing questions. 

Mrs Shah would like to congratulate the      

following students for their excellent work  in 

science: 

Sofia in Year 8 

Hilary in Year 9 

Aruna in Year 10 

Benedict  in Year 10 

Virtual Lourdes Pilgrimage 

 
This half term should have been our pilgrimage to Lourdes. Sadly our physical pilgrimage was 

cancelled as the severity of coronavirus  became apparent. However, we are delighted to 

say that elements of the pilgrimage are still going to happen, albeit on-line. So we encourage 

you all to join with us for daily online events. 

www.birminghamdiocese.org.uk 

  

We would also like to take this opportunity to remember our Sixth Form  

Pilgrims who had been looking forward to going to Lourdes to serve. They are              

remarkable young people and we were delighted to work alongside them in 

our preparations. 

Our Lady of Lourdes and Saint Bernadette, pray for us. 



 

 

Year 6 Transition 

We are so excited to welcome our new Year 7s into school next academic 

year. To help you get to know us a little better in these strange times, keep 

checking our website for information, activities and videos 

https://www.bishopullathorne.co.uk/new-starters 

Daily V Talks 

All of our students have the opportunity to listen to a number of inspirational speakers 

in a variety of roles on a daily basis on Speakers for Schools. All students need to do to 

listen to the talks is: 

• join 10 minutes before the Vtalk 

• maybe do some research on the speaker before so that you can ask questions if 
you would like to. 

• Click on the link for the speaker to listen. 

There are two talks each day at 10am and 2pm. 

Please click on the link below to see the list of talks available to you all next week. 

https://www.speakersforschools.org/…/vtalks/upcoming-vtalks/ 

DATE SPEAKER INFORMATION 

Tues 26 May 10am 
Add to calendar 

  

Baroness Mary Goudie, 

Life Peer and campaigner 

Baroness Mary Goudie will be joining us to talk about her career 

and passion for tackling social injustices. Mary is happy to      

answer questions from students and looks forward to an       

interesting discussion! 

Wed 27 May 10am 
Add to calendar 

  

Dr Wanda Wyporska 

Executive Director, The 

Equality Trust 

Dr Wyporska will tell students her experience of being a young 

carer and how she got started in her career. Wanda will also 

discuss the topic of inequality in the UK. 

Fri 29 May 10am 
Add to calendar 

  

Nick Boyle, CEO of 

Lightsource BP 

Nick is the CEO of Lightsource BP, an innovative solar company, 

and will be joining us to discuss his own career and motivations 

and provide insights into low carbon businesses and               

technologies. 

Vtalk Speakers during half term  

https://www.addevent.com/event/qC4855427
https://www.addevent.com/event/gO4855429
https://www.addevent.com/event/KB4855430


 

 

There are some very useful resources for parents with children with special educational 

needs that have been shared with school. If you would like further details, please contact 

our SENDCo Mrs Salter  

j.salter@bishopullathorne.co.uk 



 

Mental Health Awareness Week #kindness 

During Mental Health Awareness Week, students were challenged to show kindness 

to others or to let us know about the kindness that had been shown to them. We            

celebrated kindness by awarding students, staff and parents Place2Be kindness cups. 

Cups were awarded to: 

Harry Year 9 

Poppie Year 7 

Shay Year 8 

Byron Year 9 

Megan Year 9 

Harry Year 10 

Kiera Year 10 

Benjamin Year 10 

Tom Year 12 

Niamh Year 12 

Aniela Year 9 

Niamh Year 9 

Grace year 7 

Niamh Year 7 

Mrs White 

Mrs Green 

Mrs Salter 

Mr Fermoy 

Rose Year 7 

Joseph Year 7 

Eve Year 7 

Ella Year 7 

Orlaith Year 9 

Federica year7 

Luka Year 7 

Shannon Year 7 

Lyla Year 7 

Luke Year 9 

Michelle Year 10 

David Year 10 

Eadie-Boo Year 7 

Marie Year 8 

Santiago Year 8 

Rihanna Year 8 

Mr Davies 

Alisha Year 7 

Lily Year 8 

Freya Year 8 

Amber Year 7 

 



 

 

Mental Health Awareness Week #kindness 

 

There have been some amazing work produced for the 

#kindness campaign. Students have been very reflective 

on what kindness is and how grateful they are when they 

receive it. 



 

 

Virtual School Games 

Every week our PE department has been encouraging students to take part in the Virtual 

School games. The first week was Athletics. Congratulations to Finlay in Year 8 who took 

part in the athletics and received his award for doing so. We are very proud of your 

efforts. Well done!! 

Tennis is the next challenge starting on Monday 1 June. Please see our Facebook page for 

more details. 

Listening@bishopullathorne.co.uk 

Listening@bishopullathorne is a new email address for students to be able to contact school 

if they are worried about something or someone. This is another way in which the correct 

support and guidance can be given to students and their families if needed.  


